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'Clanon, Paul' (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Merc Article 

Paul,
Please call me this morning about the Mercury News article in today's paper. Our new CEO wants to 
make sure that there's no confusion on how we propose to ensure that ratepayers aren't funding Peter's 
retirement program.

Thanks.
Tom
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